
Our Mission
Provide ministry opportunities for our members and 

effective instruction and materials for our clients

Where we Operate
Prisons, Jails, Halfway Houses, Recovery 

Houses, and Community Centers

What we Do
facilitate life skills courses to individuals needing to recover 
and rebuild their lives consistent with Christian discipleship

Who we Are
We are a group of mostly retired people who love God and love 

people and volunteer our time and experience to help those in need.

What are Peer Facilitators?
Peer facilitators are prison inmates who facilitate our courses to other inmates. They supplement our 
regular volunteers who cannot always get into the facilities because of travel distances, lock downs, 
space limitations, or pandemics like COVID. Properly trained and supervised inmate facilitators are 
ideal because they do not have these limitations, are peers to other inmates, have the time to spend and 
can teach several classes. Last, but not least, the experience adds to their own personal fulfillment and 
spiritual development.

They have to be approved by the chaplain, complete our entire program as a participant, obtain the 
recommendation of the chaplain, be trained by a certified FIT trainer and approved by the FIT board. 
Beside this, they are expected to live exemplary lives consistent with mature Christian values and 
lifestyles.

Your gift can help us provide the support and materials that these 
folks need to be successful. We are in the process of expanding 
this service. 
Please consider a donation today on our website at https://
familyintegrity.org so that we can complete the mission that 
God has called us to do.

We may be a small organization, but we have big hearts and do a 
lot of good work.
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from the desk of Office Manager Betty ...
We need to hear from you!

What successes are you having in facilitating? Is there anything 
you can share with us for our newsletter? If you have any issues, 

let us know. If you don’t understand how to use the website, give us a call. Our office 
hours are 9-2 ET Monday-Thursday. You can email us or leave a phone message at 
941.799.4975 or fit@100hour.org any time of day or night.

OFFICE HOURS 9-2 ET MONDAY 
THROUGH THURSDAY

Now for nitty, gritty. Order certificates for your class on the online form on our website. To access it, 
first click on the "Members" tab and then on the "Order Certificates" button. Fill in all the required 
information requested. When you reach the last entry box, "Names of Graduates", type in their 
names with only one person per line.

like this not like this

Alice in Wonderland Alice in Wonderland, Donald Duck, Micky Mouse, Superman
Donald Duck
Micky Mouse
Superman

Also, we only need ID numbers for inmates in the Florida state prison system.

from the desk of President Don ...
Don’t you hate it when you call a company and wish you could talk to a live person? 
We may be very limited financially, but you don’t have to wait when you call during 
office hours. Betty will be there to answer your questions and take care of your needs. 

She is very efficient and meticulous, not to mention kind and caring. If you want an answer, call me. 
If you want a good answer, call her!

Speaking of limitations, we would love to expand our office hours for 
even better service. I am asking you to please consider making a monthly 
contribution so that we would be able to do that. The best way to do that is to 
set a recurring payment through your local bank. They take it out every month 
so you don’t have to worry about mailing anything or missing a payment 
because you forgot it. This service usually doesn’t cost you anything and you 
will have complete control over when to start or stop your payments.

Do you know anyone who has a heart for our program and would like to 
become a part of the FIT family? Have them go to our web page and sign up for our leader training on 
August 6. That way they can learn about what we have to offer and get trained in how to effectively 
use our materials in their ministry.

Bonus for this training: register and get a free
105-page Leader Handbook printable link.

The printed book will also be available for $20.


